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CU BENEFITS ENROLLMENT SYSTEM UPGRADE

July 11, 2018



Today’s Discussion

• Why upgrade the CU Benefits Enrollment System

• What the new system looks like

• Changes faculty and staff can expect 

• Looking ahead to Benefits Open Enrollment 
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WHY UPGRADE?

• Create a more modern, user friendly and streamlined online experience

• Reorganize information to make it easier for employees to understand 

benefits programs, services, tools and resources

• Make the benefits enrollment process more intuitive and engaging
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WHAT THE NEW SYSTEM LOOKS LIKE
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CHANGES FACULTY & STAFF CAN EXPECT
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Beginning July 2018:

• All new hires can enroll using the upgraded CU Benefits Enrollment System

• Existing faculty and staff will receive an email announcing the upgrade

July – November 2018

Faculty and staff can log in to the CU Benefits Enrollment System to:

• View current benefits elections

• Make a Qualified Life Status Change

• Print enrollment forms

• Update beneficiaries 



LOOKING AHEAD
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This fall during the annual Benefits Open Enrollment period, all faculty and 

staff will enroll in their benefits using the new Benefits Enrollment System:

• Fast Lane and Choose on My Own options

• Enhanced cost estimator tool will be available 

to help Officers choose the best medical plan
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